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The IRS announced tax deadline relief due to Hurricane Milton in most of Florida. Most tax-related deadlines falling on 

or after October 5, 2024, and before May 1, 2025, are now due May 1, 2025.

Combined with earlier tax relief provided for taxpayers in counties affected by Hurricane Debby and Hurricane Helene, 

affected taxpayers in all of Florida now have until May 1, 2025, to file various federal individual and business tax returns and 

make tax payments, including 2024 individual and business returns normally due during March and April 2025 and 2023 

individual and corporate returns with valid extensions and quarterly estimated tax payments.



The IRS announced tax deadline relief in the city and county of Juneau in Alaska. Most tax-related deadlines falling on or after 

August 5, 2024, and before May 1, 2025, are now due May 1, 2025.


If you’d like to discuss the tax postponements for Florida 

and Alaska contact our team at (410) 762-4097 or schedule 

a consultation.
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